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August 19, 2013 

Kinder Morgan Production Company LLC 
1001 Louisiana Street, Suite 1000 

Houston, Texas 77002 E=J ^J3 

Attention: Mr. Douglas B. Keith js~ C J 
1.55 r n 

Re: Cottonwood Canyon Unit ^ ^ 
Request for Extension of Automatic Elimination of Acreage r ~ l 
2013 Plan of Development TJ ^ 
Catron County, New Mexico . ^ j ^ 

Dear Mr. Keith: J c ^ 

Your extension letter of June 27, 2013 and 2013 Plan of Development for the Cottonwood Canyon Unit has 
been received. In your letter, you have requested an extension to the automatic elimination provision of the 
Cottonwood Canyon Unit Agreement which is due August 26, 2013. 

The Bureau of Land Management by their letter of July 9, 2013 has approved an extension to August 26, 
2015. 

Please be advised that the Commissioner of Public Lands concurs with the Bureau of Land Management 
and has granted an extension of the Cottonwood Canyon Unit's automatic elimination of non-participating 
acreage until August 26, 2015. Your 2013 Plan of Development is still under review. 

If you have any questions, or if we may be of further help, please contact Pete Martinez at (505) 827-5791. 

Very truly yours, 

RAY POWELL, M.S., D.V.M. 
COMMISSIONER OF PUBLIC LANDS 

loyha , . .._ 
Oil, Gas and Minerals Division 
(505) 827-5744 
RP/LR/pm 
cc: Reader File, 

OCD-Attention: Mr. Ed Martin 
BLM - Carlsbad - Attn: Mr. John Simitz 
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Kinder Morgan C02 Company, L.P. 
500 Dallas, Suite 1000 
Houston, Texas 77002 

Attn: Mr. Douglas B. Keith 

Re: Supplimental 2013 Plans of Development 
Cottonwood Canyon Unit 
Catron County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Keith: 

The Commissioner of Public Lands has, of this date, approved the referenced Plan of Development. Our 
approval is subject to like approval by all other appropriate agencies. The possibility of drainage by wells 
outside the unit area, and the need for further development of the unit may exist; therefore, we may contact 
you at a later date regarding these possibilities. 

If you have any questions or if we may be of further help, please contact Pete Martinez at (505)-827-5791. 

Very truly yours, 

RAY POWELL M.S., D.V.M. 
COMMISSIONER OF PUBLIC LANDS 

BYf 
LARRY J^OYBALfBlrectoT 
Oil, Gas and Minerals Division 

RP/LR/jm 
xc: Reader File 
OCD-Ed Martin 
BLMR-John Simitz 
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